From: Cindy Kimball

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: Support HB 3085
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 8:15:05 PM

Dear Oregon Legislature,

I am writing to ask you to support HB 3085, the new Family Farmer Loan Program to offer
direct state loans to family-scale farmers and beginning family farmers for land or equipment.

Thank you for your time,
Sincerely,

Cindy Kimball

1260 21st St NE, Salem, OR 97301
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